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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

This has been another quiet week.  Nothing much has been done as far as the

DAREN system.  A few of the local Amateur went to the tower site of Sammy

Mercer, N8SVX.  We spent about 5 hours working on the tower.  We were hoping to

finish putting the last four sections on what will be a 110 foot tower.  All we

got done was two sections of tower and the guy wires at the 80 foot sections.  A

rain storm caused us to quit for the day.  When the tower is completed we will

start placing antenna on it.  We will be using the tower for some AREDN (Amateur

Radio Emergency Data Network) Project Nodes.  A couple of them will be point-to-

point stations, and one of them will be omni directional.  We are planning to

have another DAREN Packet Radio station installed on it.  There will also be a

Remote Receiver for the Wood County Emergency Communications 147.255 MHz voice

repeater, and a GMRS (General Mobile Radio System) voice repeater.  The tower is

located on the top of a 900 foot hill in the lower part of Wood County.  It

doesn't sound like much of a hill, but for this area 900 feet is about 200 feet

above average terrain.  We may try to finish the tower up this coming Saturday,

if the weather is good.

Some of the projects that we would like to get done before the cold weather sets

in is the laying of the block of the equipment building at the Hendershot Farm

tower site.  That tower is up 95 feet on a 900 foot hill, and already has some

stations in operation.  We would like to install an AREDN project Node, a DAREN

Packet station, and a Remote Receiver for the 147.255 MHz voice repeater system

on the St Marys (Pleasants County) tower site.  That tower site is a little over

1100 feet.  We would also like to install an AREDN project node on the Sand Hill

tower site, which is at 1328 feet on the Wood County/Ritchie County line.  The

Sand Hill tower has the DAREN Ritchie County NODE/PBBS of RITCWV/HRVLWV on it.

There were only 29 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Pam Lott,

KE8RSZ, who has been participating in the net since July 9, 2022, has completed

50 check-in, and will be receiving her certificate.  Bob Marlow, KC8RSJ, needs

only one more check-in to make 50.
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